DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL JAMMU SESSION: 2024-2025 REVISION SHEET

CLASS: IV

SUBJECT: ENGLISH

Section A- Reading

Q1. Read the passage given below and answer the following questions.

Food can maintain and save life. It can destroy life as well. Proper food serves as medicine, improper food works as poison. A little care about the quality and quantity of food will keep us healthy and happy. If we go about eating all sorts of things, we shall become sick. We take pride in calling ourselves civilized. Being sensible means to know the difference between good and bad, right and wrong. It will not do to become slaves to our tongue or taste. Even cattle, birds and beasts eat only what is best for their body. We mostly eat processed food and refined sugar. We pay heavily for junk food, for Chinese dishes or deep-fried snacks. As a result, we catch diseases. We have drifted away from mother nature. We laugh at the rules of hygiene, healthy diet and the advice of our elders. This has given rise to diabetes. We offer chocolates, cakes and ice creams too often to our children. We also attend parties or dine out every day. This way we invite obesity and diabetes.

Choose the appropriate answer. i) Change the opposite gender of the word 'Mother'.

- a) father
 b) brother
 c) sister
 ii) What can processed foods and refined sugars lead to?
 a) diseases
 b) food
 c) happy
 iii) Which one of the following is the correct antonym of the word 'laugh'?
- a) hygiene b) cry c) smile

B. State True/False.

i) A little care about the quality and quantity of food will keep us healthy	<i>i</i> and
happy. ()	
ii) Eating processed food is good for health.()	

C. Answer the following questions.

- i) What is the importance of eating healthy food?
- ii) What are the effects of eating processed food?
- iii) According to the passage, do we pay heavily for junk food?

Q2. Read the poem given below and answer the questions.

In the forest, tall and grand, Where ancient trees forever stand, Whispers of the wind so light, Guiding creatures through the night.

Beneath the moon's soft, silver glow, A river's gentle waters flow, Reflecting stars above so bright, Creating a tranquil sight

Morning breaks, the sun's first rays, Paint the sky in golden blaze, Awakening the world from dreams, With nature's symphony, it seems.



A. Choose the correct option: -

/ <u>CITO COC</u>					
i) What paints the sky in a golden blaze in the morning?					
a) clouds	b) sun	c) stars			
ii) guides the creatures through the night in the forest.					
a) wind whispers	b) sunlight	c) moonlight			
iii) What reflects in the river beneath the moon's glow?					
a) clouds b)	trees	c) stars			
iv) Choose the correct antonym of the word 'ancient' from the options.					

- a) older b) old c) modern
 - a) (B). Find three pairs of rhyming words from the poem.

SECTION-B- WRITING

Q3.Write a paragraph on 'Benefits of Plants" in about 70-80 words.

Help Box

nature's superheroes......give us oxygen to breathe.....yummy and delicious fruits....vegetables.....medicines.....stay healthy.....clean air to breathe....make our world.....look pretty.....colourful.....beautiful.....take care of plants....amazing benefits of plants....big thank you....



Q4. Write a letter to your brother inviting him/her to your birthday party.

SECTION- C- GRAMMAR

- Q5. Rewrite the following sentences by changing the gender of the underlined nouns:
 - i) The <u>waiter</u> took our order for lunch.
 - ii) The <u>actor</u> is praised for his good acting.
 - iii) A <u>lion</u> jumped from the hill.
 - iv) Sir, may I go now?
 - v) My daughter lives in Mumbai.

Q6. Fill in the blanks with a, an or the.

- i) I have ____ bag of fruits.
- ii) She has ____ idea.
- iii) _____ famous band Beatles is coming to Texas tomorrow.
- iv) Can you give me_____ one rupee coin?
- v) Sheldon will be _____ hour late to school.

Q7. Identify the kinds of sentences.

- i) Please lend me a pen.
- ii) What a wonderful day!
- iii) Where is the attendance register?
- iv) This is my beautiful house.
- v) Come home as soon as you finish the dance practice.

Q8. Fill in the blanks with suitable kinds of nouns as directed in the brackets.				
Once upon a time, there was a princess n	amed (Proper noun). She			
went to the market to buy some	(Common noun). In the market, she			
saw a (Collective noun) of cow	s standing in the middle of the road. She			
met a farmer who had a basket made of _	(material noun). The farmer			
gave Lily one apple as a gift. From that day, Lily and the farmer became good				
(common noun). The apple she received was delicious.				

Q9.Punctuate the following sentences.

- i) He is reading Charles book
- ii) When are you coming to new york
- iii) I had stuffed parantha curd and pickle for lunch
- iv) We travelled to agra by bus
- v) Wow the taj mahal is very beautiful

Section D-Literature

Q10.Read the passage carefully:

Long ago, there lived a proud and foolish king. He wanted to become the best king in the world .Pacing up and down his room one night, he looked out of his window and saw the moon. He decided that he would become the first man to touch the moon! He summoned the royal carpenter and said, "I want you to build a really tall tower. It must reach up into the sky. I want to touch the moon!"

The sleepy carpenter rubbed his eyes and answered,"If we stack up every wooden box we have, we will be able to build a tall and sturdy tower. Hearing this, the king ordered his soldiers to bring every wooden box they could find. People emptied their boxes on the floor, and handed them over.

A) Answer the following questions.i) How did the carpenter plan to build the tall tower?ii) What was the foolish king's goal?						
B) Find out the words from the passa	B) Find out the words from the passage which mean the same.					
i) order someone to appear	ii) neatly arrange in a pile					
Q11.Answer the following questions:						
i) Why did the turtle want to go to Os	aka?					
ii)Why did the King ask his men to cho	p down all the trees in his kingdom?					
iii) Why was Warrior Wen wailing?						
iv) Why didn't Mrs. Chang read the le	tter herself?					
v)How did the two frogs meet?						
Q12. Match the words with their me	anings.					
Column A Column B						
i) console	a) valuable					
ii) precious	b) to become bigger and rounder					
iii) swell	c)try to make one feel better					
* Frame sentences with words from column 'A'.						
042 Before the content						
Q13. Reference to context:						
A "Stop it, you howling hyenas! What's the matter?						
i) Who is the speaker this line?						
ii) Whom does 'You' refer to here?						
B) "Turtle, my friend, I will go on this journey for you."						
i) Who said the above line?						
ii) From where this line has been tak	en?					
Q14. State True or False (T/F).						
i) The King ordered his carpenter to build a long ladder. ()						
ii) The poet of the poem 'Rain in Summer' is Henry Wadsworth Longfellow. ()						
iii) The Osaka frog decided to visit China. ()						
,	, ,					

Q15. Choose the co i) Everyone was	-	am won the match			
a) precious	b) happy	c)reminded			
ii) The king wanted	to become the	man to touch the moon!			
a) third	b) last	c) first			
iii) Choose the correct rhyming pair.					
a) grey-way	b)me-no	c)tall-shy			
iv) For the rest of their lives those frogs believe that they are					
a) identical	b) opposite	c) excited			
v) Mrs. Chang didn't know how to					
a) dance	b)read	c) speak			